
Sound Advice event

Sound Advice is a free event and the first of its kind for 13 – 17 year olds
considering a career in the dance music or events industry

Held on Saturday 5th May at the University of Dundee, Sound Advice features
presentations and workshops from dance music industry professionals.  Your
pupils will receive advice on the key disciplines of what is now a multi-
billion  dollar,  global  industry;  from  record  producers  and  DJs;  venue
managers  and  festival  organisers;  to  graphic  designers  and  lighting
engineers.  In addition, there will be a Q&A discussing how women can succeed
in what is still a male dominated industry.

http://www.government-world.com/sound-advice-event/
https://3.bp.blogspot.com/-0Vt-cIRBWDk/WtuntdhywRI/AAAAAAAAZMo/34XT9KBKjasiY7FCIBXcjfIllqUqNwiPQCLcBGAs/s1600/Sound%2BAdvice.jpg


Later that evening there will be an opportunity for some pupils to spend an
hour behind the scenes at the DDE Under 18’s Dance Party.

This is a free event, with everyone giving their time for free in order to
celebrate 2018 Year of Young People.

For more information and for pupils to register for their free tickets go to
www.dusa.co.uk/soundadvice.

Please note attendance is limited to 120 and the free tickets will be
allocated on a first come, first served basis.

http://www.dusa.co.uk/soundadvice

